
                                                                       
 

Head teacher:  James Hayward, BSc, MSc, FCCT  

 

High Street                                              Telephone: 01223 870457 

Haslingfield                                                

Cambridge                                                  

CB23 1JW                                                  E-mail:  office@haslingfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
6th May 2022  

 
Dear children,  
 
In school we value the importance of reading for pleasure, we love to see you reading and 
sharing library books and books of your choosing in class and love to hear what you have been 
reading at home too.  
 
To have a better understanding of the different books that you have read and to also ensure 
that we have books that interest you in school we would like you to create your own ‘Reading 
river.’  Think about the things that you have read this academic year, what have you enjoyed 
the most? What else have you read? Have you read recipes, newspapers, brochures etc? We 
want to hear about it all. Reading is all around us and we want to value and celebrate it, in 
many different ways. How you create your reading river is entirely up to you. You could draw 
it, paint it, collage or use digital technology- we really can’t wait to see what you decide.  
 
If you would like to create a reading river to share with us then please complete it over the 
next couple of weeks and hand them in to your class teacher by Friday 20th May.  
We look forward to sharing your reading journeys with you, providing more books in school 
that amuse, interest and excite you and that you have been a part of choosing.  
 
Happy reading  
 
Miss Peck  
 

 
 


